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November 2, 2015 
 
BY EMAIL & BY COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2015-0073 Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. 
Board File No. EB-2015-0108 Waterloo North Hydro Inc. 

Energy Probe – Submissions on ADR privilege 
 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 2, issued October 28, 2015, in respect of both EB-2015-0073 
and EB-2015-0108, wherein intervenors were provided an opportunity to make written 
submissions concerning the issue of the use of the term ‘privilege’ in the Guelph Hydro and 
Waterloo North Hydro settlement proposals, Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) 
advises that it received a draft copy of the School Energy Coalition (SEC) submissions on the 
interpretation and application of the Practice Direction on Settlement Conferences (the “Practice 
Direction”) with respect to confidentiality and privilege. 
 
Please be advised that Energy Probe agrees with SEC’s analysis of the information that should be 
protected at settlement conferences, and the extent and terms of disclosure of that information that 
should be provided. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc.  Pankaj Sardana, Guelph Hydro (By email) 
 Albert Singh, Waterloo North Hydro (By email) 
 John Vellone, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (By email) 
 Randy Aiken, Aiken & Associates (By email)  


